APPRECIATION LETTER

Date: 22™ November'2023
TO,

Mr. Sunil Udupa and Team,
Chairman & managing director,
Securens System Put LTD

Mahape, Navi Mumbal, Maharashtra - India

Dear Sir,

The Kasturba_ Borivali,[Mumbai) Maharashtra Police would like to appreciate the incredible job
done by your Monitoring Team through your E-Surveillance system.

The Team sitting at Nawi Mumbai was able to identify the suspects & inform us timely on the Fraud
incident and one suspect caught by red handed in caught in near area and Fraud incident happened
at SBl Bank ATM on the 21st Nov' 2023 at Hariom Plaza, Borivali (East), Mumbai.

It was a joint effort that we were able to avert an incident at this location on real time.

Also would like recommend to have such alert system across all ATMs and Branches.

Than

Gub frypectoee
(Signature/Stamp)



